


the $600,000.00 for community improvements, which was suggested would be used
to add an east turning lane for Northbound Kipling instead of improvements to the
library and Kipling Parkette.

4. We the residents, want a development that is compatible and harmonious with
homes in the vicinity.  A 12-storey building next to single family bungalows and 2
storey homes is neither compatible nor harmonious.

5. Mr. Morelli made it very clear, that there is no further discussion to be had in regards
to the current design proposal.

What if anything has changed?

There will be two attendees from this address.

Respectfully,
Michael Horner

 McKenzie Street,
Woodbridge, ON
L4L 2E4


